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Shakespeare at The Capitol
Congratulations to the cast and crew of this year’s Shakespeare Schools’ Festival 

production of “Romeo and Juliet” which was performed to a packed house at The Capitol on 

Tuesday evening. Here are some photos from the dress rehearsal at the theatre.

This Week
Children in Need: For Children in Need this year, which is on Friday 15th November, we 

are going for a “Time Travel” theme. We are asking everyone to come in dressed as a time 

traveller or as their favourite person from history and to bring in £1 towards the Children 

in Need charity.

Children in Need “Ramble”: Classes will be taking part in the Children in 

Need/Countryfile “ramble” in the week beginning 18th November. Please see the attached 

letter for more information.

Parking in the layby: Please remember not to park in the layby at the top of Comptons 

Lane (next to the roundabout.) Parking is not permitted in this access road and if Police 

were to enforce it, you could get a £100 fine and 3 points on your driving licence.

Introduction to Makaton: Our Speech and Language team is offering an “Introduction to 

Makaton Signing” session for parents on Wednesday 27th November from 2.15-3pm. If 

you would like to book a place, please contact the school Office.

College Christmas Fayre: The Oaks & Firs Christmas Fayre will be in the Studio on 

Thursday 21st November between 10.00 & 12.00. If you would like to come, please RSVP to 

the school Office.

Horsham Station Carol Singing: Cedar class are carol singing at Horsham Station on 

Monday 9th December at 10.00. Everyone is welcome to join them.

Primary Open Afternoon: Primary Open Afternoon is on Tuesday 26th November from 

2.15-3.00.



Class News from Beech Class

This week Beech class have been getting excited about our new topic 'Memory Box'. 

We have been learning about growing up and how things change over time. Our 

favourite lesson so far has been learning how to look after babies. We put our babies in 

nappies, fed them and sang them to sleep.

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: These are on Fridays. Upcoming dates are 22nd November and 13th 

December. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. Elizabeth Scott Gliba please contact Alison 

Mitchison in the Office.

Tina Knight’s Continence Clinic: These are on Fridays. The next date is 22nd November. If you have a 

current referral to Tina Knight from the Children’s Continence Team for toilet training and/or 

continence products for your child and would like an appointment, please contact her office directly 

by telephone on 01273 242145.

Yoimoji of the Week - Haystack

Haystack is independent. “I try to do things on my own. If I need help, 

I know that I can ask once I’ve given it a go.”

This year we are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values. 

(Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” 

(slang for character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website.
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